
Nephrology Care Service Update 

Date: [Insert Date] 

Dear [Patient's Name], 

We hope this message finds you well. We are writing to inform you about the latest updates 

regarding our nephrology care services. 

New Clinic Hours 

Our nephrology clinic will now be open on [insert new hours and days]. We aim to 

accommodate your schedule better while providing the highest quality of care. 

Telehealth Services 

We are pleased to announce that telehealth appointments are now available. If you prefer to 

consult with your nephrologist from the comfort of your home, please contact our office to 

schedule your telehealth visit. 

Patient Education Sessions 

We will be hosting monthly patient education sessions focusing on kidney health, diet 

management, and lifestyle changes. Our next session is on [insert date]. To register, please call 

our reception. 

Contact Information 

If you have any questions or need further assistance, please do not hesitate to contact us at [insert 

phone number] or [insert email address]. 

Thank you for entrusting us with your care. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[Nephrology Care Service Name] 


